
 

20 September 2024 

Re: Homework Club 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I am writing to inform you of a new series of homework clubs that will be starting on Monday 
23 September with the aim of supporting your child. The sessions will take place after school 
each day in the library from 3:30pm until 4:15pm. 

To support this, the school has set up various homework support sessions that we are inviting 
your child to attend. The sessions will be supervised by staff and Sixth Form students who have 
excelled at GCSE and continue to excel with their A level studies and are able to offer their 
subject expertise. The Sixth Form students will act as a guide but also as a positive role model to 
instill positive working habits with your child to ensure they succeed at Drayton Manor.  

Completing homework, as well as attending school at least 96% of the time, is proven to be 
critical in not only achieving excellent exam results in the future, but just as importantly, in 
ensuring that students are able to access the world beyond school and to be successful.  

Students will be able to drop in to any session during the week in the library, but they must 
require parental permission to do so. Please complete the slip at the end of this letter and 
return to your child’s tutor. Alternatively, please ask them to collect a letter from student 
reception that you can sign and then return to school.  

I hope that you agree that by working in partnership to support your child the impact will be a 
measurable one where your child feels a greater sense of belonging with the school whilst also 
making huge strides in understanding the importance homework plays in their future success. 
Please discuss this with your child to ensure consistency.  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give permission for my son / daughter (insert name) _____________________ to attend the 
homework club after school at Drayton Manor. 

Signed: _____________________ (Parent / Carer) 

Yours sincerely 

Mr J Delgado 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 


